
Paul L. & Carolyn Errington Award 
 
 
 

Application Deadline: Monday, March 5, 2018 
  
The Paul L. and Carolyn Errington Award is presented annually to a graduate student in 
English who demonstrates excellence in environmental literary criticism. This award 
honors Paul L. and Carolyn Errington for the many contributions they made to the 
advancement of the environmental humanities. The amount of this award is $300. 
 
To apply, complete this form and attach an expository essay originally written for an ISU 
graduate English course. The essay should be a work of—or on a subject directly related 
to—environmental literary criticism. The selection of a recipient will be made by a 
committee of faculty members from the Department of English and will be based upon the 
clarity and effectiveness of the submitted essay. Submissions must be typed, double-
spaced, and no longer than 30 pages, with a recommended length of 12–20 pages. 
 
Completed applications (including this page) should be returned to 203 Ross Hall. 
 
 

DO NOT PUT YOUR NAME ON THE SUBMITTED WORK 
 
 
 
 

* * * 
Title of essay __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Submitted for __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student ID # ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail address _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Advisor _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Graduation Date:    

 
GPA in the major                         
 
 
 
 

Department of English 
 


